
 

 

 

 
 

 
Date: February 23, 2022 
 

To: Chief School Administrators, Charter School and Renaissance School Project Leads, Administrators 
of Approved Private Schools for Students with Disabilities 

 
 

From: Angelica Allen-McMillan, Ed.D., Acting Commissioner of Education 

  
Webinar for Discussion of Updates to School Health Guidance 

On February 23, 2022, Governor Murphy and the New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH) released revisions to 
the COVID-19 Public Health Recommendations for Local Health Departments for K–12 Schools.  The New Jersey 
Department of Education (NJDOE) and the NJDOH will host a webinar on Friday, February 25, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. to 
provide an overview of the revisions, including the expiration of the universal school mask mandate. The webinar 
will also include a question and answer session. To facilitate an orderly discussion, participants should submit 
questions in advance at the time of registration. In addition, the NJDOE will monitor the chat feature for any 
additional questions during the course of the webinar. The NJDOE invites you to share the invitation with those 
who work most closely with health guidance, including but not limited to school nurses; however, considering 
capacity constraints, please only share the invitation with essential team members. 

What: Webinar with NJDOE, NJDOH, and Governor’s Office to review new school guidance 

When: Feb. 25, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.  

Register in advance for this webinar. 

Following registration, you will receive a confirmation email containing information to join the webinar. 

 
c: Members, State Board of Education 
 NJDOE Staff 
 Statewide Parent Advocacy Network 
 Garden State Coalition of Schools 
 NJ LEE Group 
 

https://www.state.nj.us/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/RecommendationsForLocalHealthDepts_K12Schools.pdf
https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_d1nr83TKRQSPFEbM6OiJtA

